Law Firm Spotlight

The Legal Aid Foundation enjoys strong institutional support from Colorado law firms. A shining
example of that is Otten Johnson Robinson Neff + Ragonetti, where the commitment to equal
justice runs all the way from the firm’s leadership to it summer associates.

Otten Johnson is one of the Foundation’s longstanding Leadership Firms, contributing every
year at, and frequently above, our target giving level. This year the firm was also one of the
underwriters of our Incentive Fund, which matched new donations dollar for dollar. In addition
to its strong financial support, Otten Johnson has provided outstanding leadership over the years
at every level of our organization, from the Board of Trustees to our Campaign Committees. All
this is to say nothing about the financial support we receive from individual lawyers at the firm,
including the firm’s associates, who have consistently achieved 100% participation in our annual
Associates Campaign.

eamoganeg

) R TEY T e T

Clockwise from top left: Jim Johnson, Oqénjoh'nson Managing Partner; Bill Neff,
Partner and former LAF Trustee; Alix Wengert-Lasalle, Summer Associate; Brad
Schacht, Partner and current LAF Trustee; Dimitri Adloff, Associate and LAF
Associates Campaign Representative; and Julie Gifford, Partner and LAF Law Firm
Campaign Committee Member.

“Providing necessary legal assistance to those
who would otherwise be unable to obtain it has
always been a central tenant of Otten Johnson's
philosophy. The Firm considers its annual
contribution to the Legal Aid Foundation to be
a key piece of granting such assistance — the
Foundation’s mission and the Firm's goals are
perfectly aligned.”

— Jim Johnson,
Otten Johnson Managing Partner

Special Thanks

“After working in the student clinic last year,

| truly understand the sheer volume of
underrepresented, and legal aid is on the front
line of serving that vulnerable population. You can
count on my support in the years to come.”

— Alix Wengert-Lasalle,

Otten Johnson Summer Associate
and 3L at Sturm College of Law
at the University of Denver

Thank you to the 225 law firms that contributed to this

year’s Campaign. A special thank you to the 120 law
firms that contributed at the leadership level of $350
per Colorado lawyer in the firm.




